
ZONING NOTICE 
Proposed Zoning Bylaw – Bylaw 9990 
Saskatoon City Council will consider Bylaw No. 9990, Zoning Bylaw, 2024. The 
purpose of this Bylaw is to adopt a new Zoning Bylaw for the City of Saskatoon 
and repeal Bylaw No. 8770,  Zoning Bylaw, 2009.

The City of Saskatoon has undertaken a comprehensive review of the Zoning 

Bylaw. These amendments covered several topics and included amendments to 

be found at saskatoon.ca/zoningbylaw. 

Council held on July 31, 2024.

Bylaw No. 9990 includes following changes:

 

• Amendments for clarity and consistency including spelling, grammar and

 

INFORMATION

at: saskatoon.ca/engage/zoning-bylaw-review.

proposed City of Saskatoon Zoning Bylaw and Zoning Map may be directed to 
the following without charge:  

PUBLIC HEARING – City Council will consider all submissions and those that 
 

September 25, 2024 at 6:00 p.m., City Council Chamber, City Hall, Saskatoon, 
Saskatchewan. 

Should you wish to provide comments to City Council, please visit saskatoon.

    

Written submissions for City Council’s consideration may also be forwarded 
to: 

His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

23, 2024 will be forwarded to City Council.

The Public Hearing is broadcast live on Shaw TV - Channel 10, Shaw BlueSky 
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